
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers 12 years old and up are needed to 

help with Vacation Bible School.  Visit the  

Welcome Center for more information and to 

sign up! 

 

 

Youth Sunday          May 22 
 
Naomi Sewing Circle         May 23 
 
Choir Practice          May 24  
 
CEC Water & Bubble Day                               May 25 
 
Bible Study:          May 25 
    “Revival: Faith as Wesley Lived It” 
 
CEC End-of-Year Bash/Graduation               May 26 
 
Memorial Day (CEC/Office Closed)      May 30 
 
Vacation Bible School         June 6-9 
 
Last FUMC of Jupiter sermon of Dr. Griswold  
and appreciation luncheon in his honor     June 12 
(Fellowship Hall following 2nd Service) 
 
CEC Summer Camp Begins        June 13 
 
CEC Reading Camp Begins          June 20 
 
Reverend Susan Gray in Office                     July 5  
 
Reverend Susan Gray’s first service and     July 10 
welcoming luncheon 
(Fellowship Hall following 2nd service) 

 

Look for more information in upcoming  
bulletins and Messengers. 

 

We have many upcoming events. 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 

Take Stock in our Youth!   

Buy stock at $10 per 

share to help fund youth 

ministries. The youth are 

planning several exciting 

activities over the year.  

We are hoping to fund the 

mission trip experience 

for Chase Alheit, Marshall 

Bock, and Dani LaBonte to Golden Isles, Georgia 

($400/week per person). In addition, the Youth 

Group is planning a trip to Rock the Universe 

Night in Orlando and a Fall Retreat at the UMC 

Camp in La Belle. Please fill out your bulletin  

insert and place it and your money in the  

offering plate. Checks are made payable to:  

               FUMC of Jupiter-Tequesta. 

 

 

 

 

Our mid-week evening study began on  

Wednesday, May 11th, at 6:30 PM in the Music 

Suite. Come and join us! Our topic is the book 

and video study, “Revival: The Faith that Wesley 

Lived,” by pastor and author Adam Hamilton. 

Each week we will see the places where John 

Wesley lived, studied, and preached. We will be 

acquainted with Wesley’s theology and with how 

his faith guides us even today in our Christian 

outreach. The study will be led by John Price. 

Textbooks will be provided. 



************************************************************** 

Boy Scouts of America 
Fund Raising Breakfast, Brunch, & 

Lunch 
Saturday, June 4th, 2016 
At the Berry Fresh Café 

Join your friends for breakfast, brunch, or lunch at the  
Berry Fresh Café. Jupiter’s freshest restaurant. 
20% of the sales from your group will be donated to this cause. 

Berry Fresh Café Menu Sampling 
 
Bananas & Blueberries Foster French Toast 
Challah bread French toast stuffed with fresh bananas and blueberries sautéed in a sauce 
of butter, brown sugar, cinnamon, and dark rum. 
 

O.M.G. Homemade Corned Beef Hash 
Slow roasted brisket, chopped with tri-color peppers, and potatoes, grilled and served 
with two eggs, your choice of a side, and your choice of toast. 
 

O.M.G. Blackened Shrimp-n-Grits  
Grits topped with blackened, grilled shrimp, cheddar cheese, onions, tomatoes, 
bacon, and a trio of peppers in a light cream sauce. 
 

Grilled Chicken and Strawberry Salad 
Mixed fresh greens, grilled chicken, fresh strawberries, walnuts, tomatoes,  
Blueberry Balsamic Vinaigrette. 
 

Your organization will not receive 20% off the sales check when 
a coupon is used. 
 
Present this flyer to give your group credit for your  
attendance. 

561-401-5693 
3755 Military Trail 

Jupiter 
www.berryfreshcafe.biz 

WEEKLY MESSENGER 
   Find out what’s going on at FUMC! 

         Worship Services 9 & 10:30  

                                                              May 22, 2016 

 

 

 

 

HABIT FOR HUMANITY  

LOOKING FOR   

VOLUNTEERS 

Habit for Humanity works to put 

God’s love into action, bringing  

people together to build homes, 

communities, and hope.  Their vision 

is a world where everyone has a decent place to live. 

Volunteers are a vital part of their mission and vision. 

Habitat for Humanity Palm Beach County is looking 

for volunteers in their Thrift Store where a retired 

woman/man, a stay-at-home mom, a student, a church 

member, or someone new to Palm Beach can give 3-4 

hours a week and meet new people, have fun, dig 

through treasures, greet customers, complete  

community service hours, and learn a new skill.   

 

Stewardship Corner 

from your Finance Team 
For the week of Sunday, May 15, 2016 

 

Contributions & gifts  

for ministry and property            $3,834.00 

  

Average weekly receipts needed      $9,660.00 

for ministry and property 

 

Surplus or (Deficit)              ($5,826.00) 

“John Wesley developed 22 Questions for us to  

ask ourselves each day. One of them is: 

‘Do I pray about the money I spend?’.  

What do you think? Would this be appropriate  

for us today?” 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 2016 GRADUATES!  
(For more detailed information about our youth group graduates, 
see our Sunday bulletin.) 
 
Chase Alheit, son of Jeanette Cochran and Lawrence Alheit, is 
graduating from Jupiter High School. He has enlisted in the United 
States Army and will ship to basic training at Fort Benning, Georgia 
on August 30, 2016. 
 
Nathan Harding, son of John and Connie Harding, is  
graduating from Jupiter High School. He has expressed the desire 
to continue his studies at Palm Beach State College. 
 
Brooke Ruamero Horstman, daughter of Jim and Dot Yanes 
Horstman, is graduating from Palm Beach Central High School. 
She will be attending Palm Beach State College to earn her AA  
degree and will continue to pursue a Bachelors in Business at a 
university. 
 
Zachary William Javor, son of Steven and Kristina Javor, 
grandson of John and Mary Javor, is graduating from Jupiter High 
School. He is currently working at Publix and may go to the State 
College. 
 
Dani LaBonte, daughter of Glen and Kathy LaBonte, is  
graduating from Palm Beach Gardens High School. She will be  
attending the University of Florida for her undergraduate studies 
with the plan to attend Veterinary School. 
 
Alex Miguel, son of Wayne and Margo Miguel (our CEC  
teacher), is graduating from William T. Dwyer High School. He will 
be attending the University of Florida beginning this summer.  
 
Joshua Reed, son of Julie and Robert Wright, is graduating 
from Jupiter Community High School. He intends to complete his 
AA at Palm Beach State and then transfer to University of Central 
Florida next summer. 
 
Mariah Welch, daughter of Jeff and Maria Welch,  
granddaughter of Diane Welch, is graduating from Jupiter High 
School. She is attending Florida State University this summer. 
 

Congratulations to all of you! Please know that you 

will be in our continued prayers.  Keep looking 

up ...God’s got an amazing plan for your life! 

 


